
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

                                                        

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 6 November 2023 

Dear families,  

Last week saw a wonderful first week of term, children enjoyed exploring their 

new focused novels. The children were all engaged in their learning activities 

and were keen to share what they were learning about when I visited their 

lessons this week.  

 

The Year 3 and 4 river projects that have been brought into school are truly 

sensational! They are on display for the whole school to see, and we are 

looking forward to seeing the next projects that you and your children create. 

 

Our pastoral team is busy working with Mrs Thacker on activities for anti-

bullying week in school next week. They will also be holding a parent 

workshop, more details will be shared on class dojo. Our school values 

promote our high behaviour expectations, visitors into school frequently 

comment on how polite and well mannered the children are in and out of 

school. 

 

Christmas plans are in full swing! Mrs McGibbon is busy making behind the 

scenes preparations, your children will soon be bringing home songs to be 

learnt. Our choir will also be visiting a local care home to bring festive cheer to 

the residents. Christmas is a truly special time in school, please make note of 

the dates to the side as we are looking forward to welcoming you into school.  

 

I hope that you all have a lovely week, please do not hesitate to make contact if 

you require anything,  

 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates for Term 2: 

 

Thursday 2nd November 

Girls football tournament - 

postponed 

 

Week beginning 13th November 

Anti-bullying week 

 

Wednesday 15th November 

Application for Reception 24 opens 

 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need Day 

 

Week beginning 20th November 

Road Safety Week 

 

Thursday 23rd November 

Cheerleading Festival 

 

Thursday 30th November 

Flu jab mop up session in school 

Reception visit to St Wulfram’s 

Christmas Tree Festival 

 

Thursday 7th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Pantomime  

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Carol singing  

 

Wednesday 13th and 14th 

December 

EYFS-Y3 Christmas Performance 

 

Friday 15th December 

Values Assembly  

Christmas Lunch 

 

Tuesday 19th December 

Y4-Y6 Winter Wonderland 

Concert 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Christingle Service at 2pm 

End of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is absent from school, it is 

important that a call is made to the 

school main office (01476 563963) on 

each day of their absence. 

If absent for more than 3 days a home 

visit will be made by our attendance 

officer, this is a welfare visit and is done 

in a supportive manner.   


